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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Opposition to Proposal for Drug Consumption Sites in Public Libraries

From: Megan Lewis

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 3:15:46 PM

To: mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca <mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca>; mailto:clerks@hamilton.ca <mailto:clerks@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Opposition to Proposal for Drug Consumption Sites in Public Libraries

Dear Mike Spadafora,

| am writing as a concerned resident to express my opposition to any proposal that would designate Hamilton’s public
libraries as safe consumption sites for drug use.

While | fully support the importance of harm reduction strategies and recognize the need for safe and supportive spaces
for individuals struggling with addiction, | do not believe public libraries are an appropriate setting for this initiative.
Libraries serve as vital community hubs for families, children, youth, students, and seniors. They are meant to be safe,
welcoming, and inclusive environments that foster education, learning, and community connection.

Introducing drug consumption services into these spaces raises serious concerns regarding the safety and well-being of
vulnerable populations who frequent our libraries. The presence of drug use, even when supervised, may inadvertently
expose young library users to potentially distressing situations and undermine the sense of security these spaces are
meant to provide.

| urge the City to consider alternative locations better suited for this critical public health service—ones that can meet
the needs of individuals struggling with substance use without compromising the safe and educational environment that
libraries are intended to uphold.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and for your continued work on behalf of our community.

Sincerely,

Megan Lewis

Ward 14



